
Bill Summary 

H.F. 4003 
As introduced 

 Subject Meat processing   

 Authors Wazlawik and others 

 Analyst Colbey Sullivan 

 Date March 9, 2020 

Summary 

This bill would authorize the Minnesota Department of Agriculture to spend $10,000 to consult 
stakeholders and staff and make recommendations regarding how the state can increase access 
by small and mid-sized livestock farmers to slaughter and processing services.  MDA would be 
required to report to legislative agriculture finance committees by February 1, 2021.   
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